
 

 

 

 
February 27, 2019 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.280 of 2019 
 
 

Circular to Members having wind mills in Tamil Nadu 
 
 
Dear Member 
 

Sub: Half day Training Program on AMR Project issues on 3.3.2019 
 
The AMR (Automated Meter Reading) project has been officially rolled out from this month. However, to help 

address the various issues in implementing the AMR for Wind Energy Generators and other allotment issues, 

a half-day training program is being organized as follows: 

 

Date :  Sunday, 3rd March 2019 
 
Venue : Southern India Engineering Manufacturers' Association (SIEMA) Building 

   2nd Floor, Conference Hall, Race Course, Coimbatore 
 

Time : 02:00 p.m. to 05:00 p.m.  

The Programme would be followed by High Tea. 

 

Mr. T Ranganathan Financial Controller TANGEDCO accompanied by Mr. S Kumar AFC and Mr. Palanivelan, 

EE – NCES will be making a presentation on the AMR related issues. TNEB officials related to HT billing 

sections of the Coimbatore region will also be present. 

 

Members of IWPA, SIMA & TASMA may please attend. Participants can make use of this opportunity to get 

clarifications regarding issues related to in implementing of the AMR project. Let us make it a success. 

 

Please confirm your participation by sending a sms to Mr. M Shankar, Mobile - 9042031477 

 

Thanking you   
Yours faithfully 

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


